
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

General Assembly Adjourning for Now 
 

The General Assembly adjourned Saturday, June 18, having finished the budget and other business. 
SEANC lobbyists stayed until the final gavel to ensure that state employee and retirees’ rights and 
interests were represented. 
 
Lawmakers voted on an adjournment resolution before leaving which calls for them to return to Raleigh 
on July 13.  The return is for a special session to handle redistricting, gubernatorial vetoes, conference 
reports and limited other matters. 
 
However, on Thursday there is tentative news that legislators have been informed that their return date 
will be July 21 because redistricting maps will not be ready in time. 
 
Whatever the date, SEANC Legislative Affairs staff will be at the General Assembly to update SEANC 
members on the legislative action in the special session. 
 
In the meantime, we are continuing to work on a comprehensive overview of the session so SEANC 
members will have a complete understanding of how state employees and retirees fared. 
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